RESUME DIGEST
ACT 8 (HB 11) 2023 Regular Session Gadberry
Existing law specifies that projects for the construction, maintenance, or improvement of
highways or public facilities advertised or let by the Dept. of Transportation and
Development (DOTD) can only be undertaken by contract.
Existing law requires every contract that exceeds the contract limit for construction,
maintenance, or improvement of a department facility under existing law be made in the
name of the department and signed by the secretary of the DOTD, or his designee, and the
contracting party.
Prior law specified that contract limit equaled $500,000.
New law increases the contract limit to $1,000,000.

Effective August 1, 2023.

(Amends R.S. 48:251(B))



